
 

 

 

 

Announcement for pre-qualification 072025/GS 

 

Arab Potash Company (APC) invites International EPC contractors for Prequalification for the 

Engineering, Procurement and Construction/installation of Dedusting System for HLP 

Screening Building at Ghor AlSafi-Jordan. 

The Arab Potash Company (APC) is a leading global producer of potash and the only producer of potash 

in the Arab world. The company has a strong track record in work safety, good governance, sustainable 

community development, and environmental conservation. 

APC is seeking international EPC contractors to participate in the prequalification procedure for the above-

mentioned project.  

Notes: 
1- International applicants that are in possession of the required pertinent expertise are invited to 

send an expression of interest no later than Monday, August 18th, 2025  

2- The Latest date for the submission of the Prequalification Documents will be on Monday, 

September 1st,2025 at 02:00 PM Jordan Time, at APC Safi Site /Tenders Section, and will not be 

received after this date. 

 

For Prequalification documents and more details, please visit the Arab Potash Company website at the 

following link: 

 

https://www.arabpotash.com/En/TendersDetails?PID=2199 

 

All correspondences and information requests should be addressed to the following emails: 

procurement@arabpotash.com  

Hamdi.m@arabpotash.com 

 

 

President & CEO 

Dr. Maen Nsour  
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